
 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  
Dear Malvern Families, 

I am delighted to report that it has been another wonderful week at Malvern and I want to extend my 

heartfelt gratitude to you all for your continued support as we settle back into our school routines. Seeing the 

children back in action and witnessing the enthusiasm with which they embrace learning, fills me with                        

immense pride. 

In particular, I have been thoroughly impressed by the newest additions to our school community – our                      

Nursery and Reception children. Their boundless curiosity, eager smiles and budding friendships are a                        

testament to the nurturing environment we strive to create at Malvern.  It's heart-warming to see them                     

embarking on their educational journeys with such enthusiasm. 

On a different note, I'd like to inform you that this week, we received formal notice of the closure of the car 

park at The Roby Public House, effective Wednesday, September 20th. Consequently, access to this area will 

be restricted and parking there will no longer be possible. I kindly request that, whenever feasible, you                    

participate in our walk to school initiative to reduce traffic congestion. For those who must drive to school, 

please do so safely and respectfully, taking into consideration the needs of our local residents. 

Your understanding and cooperation in these matters are greatly appreciated as we continue to prioritise the 

well-being and safety of our students and the broader community. 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

Mr James  

Headteacher  
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Macmillan Cancer Support Coffee Afternoon  

We are thrilled to announce our upcoming coffee afternoon in support of Macmillan Cancer Support. On                    

Friday September 29th  we extend a warm invitation to all our school families to join us from 2.00pm                         

onwards in the school hall as we come together to raise crucial funds for this noble cause.  It will be the                  

perfect opportunity to catch up with friends, meet fellow parents and indulge in delectable treats.   

Throughout the school day, children will have the opportunity to purchase their favourite cakes.  To support 

the event, we kindly request that, if possible, children bring in donations of cakes on Thursday September 

28th.   Let's unite as a school community and make a significant impact in support of this worthy cause.                     

Together, we can raise as much money as possible to aid Macmillan Cancer Support in their invaluable work. 

We look forward to seeing  you there! 



School Photograph  

Individual and family school photographs will be taken in school on Friday 22nd September. All                        

children should arrive at school in full uniform on the day - no PE lessons will take place on this date. 

Children attending a club, and requiring a kit, may bring this with them and get changed for the club 

after school.  

School Applications Information 

Parent Governor Vacancy  

We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor and 
are looking for nominations to fill that position.   

Being a school governor is a challenging but hugely                  
rewarding role. It will give you the chance to make a 
real difference to young people, give something back to 
your local community and use and develop your skills in 
a board-level environment. 

A letter containing further details about being a parent 
governor and how to apply will be shared with all                     
families next week  

Autumn Term 1 Dates 

20-9-23 Reception Reading & Tapestry Parent Meeting  
22-9-23 Individual & Family Photos 
26-9-23 Y4 VIBE Award Evening  
27-9-23 Reception Reading & Tapestry Parent Meeting  
28-9-23 Y5 VIBE Award Evening  
29-9-23 Macmillan Coffee Afternoon Event 
02-10-23 Book Fair Opens 
04-10-23 Y2 Trip to Imagine That!  
06-10-23 Y6 WWII Day  
06-10-23 Y6 Sleepover in school  
06-10-23 Y5 VIBE Lord Derby Award - Raft Building  
09-10-23  Y6 VIBE Lord Derby Award - Moel Famau Walk 
10-10-23 Y5 World Museum Visit  
12-10-23 SEND Coffee Morning  
13-10-23 Y4 VIBE Lord Derby Award - Bush Craft 
16-10-23 Reading Workshop for Parents 
16-10-23 Y3 VIBE Lord Derby Award - Acorn Farm 
18-10-23 Prospective New Families Open Afternoon  
19-10-23 Y1 Teddy Bear Picnic  
20-10-23 Neurodiversity Coffee Morning  
23-10-23 Y4 Roman Experience Day 
24-10-22 Parent Conferences @ 1.30pm – 5.30pm 
25-10-23 Halloween Disco 
26-10-23 Parent Conferences  @ 1.30pm – 5.30pm 
26-10-23 School closes for half term @ 3.30pm 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unite Sports 

Person of  the Week 

Malvern Kindness 

Award Winner 

Grace   

Year 4 

Joseph 

Year 5 

 


